
From: Priscilla Lee
To: Rodolfo Bonacci
Subject: FW: Construction Permit application for KGFN, BPED-20190326AAJ
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 2:40:00 PM

Fyi.
 
From: Ronald Payne <wb5klj@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 2:37 PM
To: Priscilla Lee <Priscilla.Lee@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: Construction Permit application for KGFN, BPED-20190326AAJ
 
Hello Priscilla,
Yes you are correct with the 100 meter value. I miss typed with the incorrect value.
Sorry for the confusion.
 
Ronald Payne
 
 
On Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 11:09 AM Priscilla Lee <Priscilla.Lee@fcc.gov> wrote:

Dear applicant,
 
It appears that the Height Above Average Terrain (HAAT) value on the application does not
conform to the calculated HAAT values as shown below using the FCC’s HAAT calculator. 
Specifically, the application states that the HAAT value is 65.33 meters, but the average Radial
HAAT, based on a sample of 8-degree and 360-degree radials, are 107 meters and 100 meters
respectively.  Please kindly verify the stated HAAT value, and how it’s calculated. 
 
Please reply with the requested information as soon as you can.
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Regards,
 
Priscilla M. Lee
Electronics Engineer



Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
202.418.2957
 


